
 

 

 

 

 

At the meeting of the DHL Forum, the European Works Council and European Management Forum 

 call for participation in the EU Parliament elections 

"Contributing to a stronger democracy" 

 
As the leading global logistics company, DHL Group has a strong footprint in Europe.  

Democracies are under pressure worldwide. In Europe and many other regions of the world - like the 
US - elections will be held in 2024, a year in which the political course will be set. That is why the DHL 
Forum wants to make a contribution to strengthening democracy. 
 

The next European Parliamentary elections take place in June 2024. The elections take place every 
five years and are the largest transnational elections in the world. They will shape the EUs political 
direction over the next five years and are decisive for Europe’s future.  
 

Decisions taken at EU-level shape the everyday realities of millions of EU citizens and the framework 
in which we as DHL Group operate.  

It is crucial for the success of the European project that our all interests have a strong representation 
within the EU decision-making process.  

The foundations of the new balance of power and its priorities are set in the build up to the elections. 
The commitments and positions that parties and candidates adopt now will shape their approach for the 
coming 5 years.  

By voting in the EU elections, you exercise your democratic right to take part in decisions on Europe’s 
future, but you also give the Parliament the legitimacy it needs to perform its duties. 

  

As DHL Forum we cordially invite you to promote active participation to democracy in Europe. 

Rotterdam, 16 May 2024 
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